
 

February 8, 2024 

 

Shari Rightmer 

LABORERS OF THE HARVEST 

201 1/2 Harrison Street 

Taft, CA  93268 

 

Shari, 

 

I hope this letter of mine finds you in great spirits! On behalf of the Rotary Club Bakersfield 

Twilight, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for giving up on your valuable time 

to talk at our program this last Wednesday night. It was a great pleasure to hear you talk about the 

essential need of harvesting the forthcoming avalanche of surplus edible food to feed people in 

need. From those in attendance it was quite apparent they were engrossed by your talk. 

Your dynamic presentation was uplifting and informative for those of us not understanding 

the enormity of the Labors of the Harvest concerns for gathering, sorting, storing and 

redistributing this much needed service.  

With your presentation, it made possible for us a successful meeting event. From your 

generosity to spare your time for us, we were able to make our individual and collective 

evaluation of becoming future volunteers in partnership with you. There is so much more to learn 

from your knowledge and experience. 

We wish you great fortune and success with all your future endeavors. Again, thank you for 

being available to share this important subject with us. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Brad Henderson 

Club Secretary 

Rotary Club of Bakersfield Twilight 

 


